Dear Parents/Carers

Happy New Year to you all! I hope you have all had a fantastic Christmas break. 
Our topic this term is ‘Amazing places, spaces and history of London city!’ which promises to be both exciting and engaging for the curriculum. If you have any resources or books that you feel would support with our topic this term and you are willing to bring them in then please do so, it would be very much appreciated.  Through both history and geography we will be focussing on our topic of London which will link with the majority of the curriculum. Please find attached overleaf the focuses for each subject area for the spring term and what we will be learning. 
PE sessions will be on a Monday and on another day within the week so please ensure your child brings his/her PE kit in on Monday and returns it home Friday. The timetable may change and therefore it is essential that the PE kit is in school for the whole week.
Our topic homework will be handed out on Monday 11th January and is to be handed in on Tuesday 9th February. Information about Owl class homework including times tables and spellings will be sent out with the weekly homework at the end of the first full week. 
It is now a national curriculum requirement that at the end of Key Stage Two, children must be confident with all of their times tables up to 12 times. We will be working on these within school however any support at home would be greatly appreciated. We will be implementing times tables tests on a weekly basis.
If you have any queries, concerns or questions please do not hesitate to speak to me at the end of the school day.

Kind Regards,

Jess Tomkinson
Owl Class Teacher

